
 

The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council held its November 5, 2012 meeting in 

the schools conference room. Attending were Dawn Thomas, Beverly Boren, 

Kathy Acre, Joyce Pais and Sherry Heath. 

Ms. Pais called the meeting to order and presented necessary documents. Ms. 

Thomas made a motion to accept the agenda as written with Ms. Boren as the 

second.  

The September meeting minutes were reviewed and Ms. Boren made a motion to 

approve and Ms. Thomas with the second. 

 The K-Prep test scores were presented and explained by Ms. Pais. She is confident 

that students are progressing at this time. She expressed that there is a need to 

communicate to the parents the test results based on the new accountability 

standards as this is the first year for this new testing systems implementation and 

interpretation is different from previous years. The school will be mailing letters 

and sending e-mails to inform parents of student achievement on 30, 60 and 90 day 

cycles. The third grade students achieved 21% distinguished in writing. Special 

Education tested with 80% novice. 

There were no public comments. The budget was presented, reviewed, and a 

motion was made to approve by Kathy Acre and second by Ms. Boren. 

 

 Sherry Heath will be the parent representative for CDIP update. 

Ms. Boren made a motion to adjourn with Ms. Thomas with the second. 

Instead of the regular scheduled December meeting on the 27
th

, there will be joint 

SBDM council meeting in December with the Simpson County Board Of 

Education. The meeting ended at 3:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Sherry Heath 

 
 


